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April 3, 2013 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Suzanne Miles 
Interim Chancellor 
Pima Community College 
District Office 
4905C East Broadway Boulevard 
Tucson, AZ 85709-1010 

 
 

Dear Dr. Miles: 
 

 
In regard to Pima Community College's recent accreditation process, I want to assure you of our 
continued commitment to support  the transfer  of Pima Community College students to Northern 
Arizona University programs, including some very successful programs  in Nursing, Interdisciplinary 
Studies, Education, and Business Administration. 

 
We value the strong partnership between the university system and the community college system and 
we will continue to offer convenient and high quality pathways for the students of Pima Community 
College. 

 
The Northern Arizona University community is proud of the partnership we have established and we 
welcome students from  Pima Community College to our academic programs. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
John D. Haeger 
President 

 

 
c:  Laura F. Huenneke,PhD. 

Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 


